
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION LOUISIANA BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PROVIDERS 
 

Starting July 18, 2013, a notice was posted on Molina’s web site and in RA messages from Molina 
informing providers that effective 8/6/2013 (date of payment), Medicare crossover claims for 
Behavioral Health services would be denied with new edit 133 and the claims would 
automatically be sent to Magellan for processing.  We are notifying you that there is a delay in 
the automatic transfer, but that it will occur, just at a point toward the end of this month or early 
in September.  Providers will continue to see these denials (edit 133) in Molina’s processing 
system, and all of these claims (with payment date 8/6/2013 and after) will be transmitted to 
Magellan.  No action is required on the part of the provider.  We apologize for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 

 


